
Please confirm that all those who have submitted to the Portal by October 30 will be given the same opportunity to 

complete the process as those who submitted on any day prior.To whom it may concern my name is Steve Melrose 

and I hold a state permit and a mendocino permit  I am writing this letter asking the 

board to extend the timeline to submit all items to further my permit ans to work with them to see that this matter 

hold the upmost importance in your decisions to help us Phase 1 participators at this time. I feel that there wasn't 

enough time to properly install all materials in the portal. 

Thanks you Steve Melrose 




